
 
We are looking for an individual to join the 
governing body of the Hebden Bridge 
Schools Federation as an associate 
governor and in particular are looking to 
receive applications from people with 
experience in HR, Legal or Finance. 
 
Our Governing Board is made up of parent, staff, local authority, co-opted and 
associate governors. 
 
The Governing Board operates at a strategic level and is not involved in the 
day-to-day running of our schools. We are responsible for setting a vision for 
the federation, promoting high standards and ensuring that our schools work 
efficiently and effectively. This is done by building a thorough knowledge of our 
schools and community, by supporting and constructively challenging the 
schools, and by ensuring accountability and compliance. 
 
Governors need not be experts in the field of education. What they need is an 
interest in our schools and the welfare of pupils, together with the time and 
willingness to get involved. 
 
So, if you have good experience to offer, work well as part of a team and can 
make a commitment to undergo training, build knowledge on school strategy 
and fully prepare for and attend meetings, then do take a look at our application 
form and code of conduct. 

 
If you are interested please get in touch with our Chair at 
amanda.ward@centralstreet.calderdale.sch.uk - contact her to 
arrange an informal chat with an existing governor to help you 
decide whether to proceed with an application. 
 


